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RESOLUTION EB6/ 1

UNITAID Executive Board meeting
6-7 December 2007
Staffing of UNITAID secretariat and recruitment process
The Executive Board takes note of the progress achieved in recruitment of UNITAID
Secretariat and of its remaining staffing gap, and underlines once again the need for faster

recruitment procedures and additional WHO administrative support.

The Board instructs the Secretariat to provide updated information every six weeks on the
progress achieved in the recruitment process.
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